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P.O. Box 159 ~ 500 N. 4th Street ~ Springdale, WA  ~ 99173 

Phone:  (509) 258-4534 ~ www.marywalker.org 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February 2013 

12 ~ PTO Meeting 

12 ~ Ballots Due (Stevens County Special Election) 

14* ~ Student College & Career Counseling 

15** ~ Snow Day Make-Up (Early Release) 

18 ~ President’s  Day (No School) 

18 ~ Regular School Board Meeting 

25 ~ Spring Sports Begin 

25 thru March 1 ~ Read Across 

America Week AND Dr. Seuss’ 

Birthday Celebration 

* With Jerry Dyar, every Thursday 

(4:00-8:00pm) High School Library. 

**This is a School Calendar change. 

COLLEGE & CAREER COUNSELING 

It’s never too early or too late to think about 

college.  For Seniors, there’s still time to apply to 

college, financial aid and scholarships.  The highest 

priority now is to complete the Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).  Visit www.fafsa.ed.gov 

for an online FAFSA application. 

After the FAFSA is completed, it is a great time to 

concentrate on scholarships ~ there are many 

available right now.  All Seniors have access to a Class 

of 2013 website that lists current scholarships.  If 

parents would like scholarship updates, send an e-mail 

to Mr. Dyar.   

For all other High School and Middle School 

students, this is a perfect time to think about college 

and careers.  Mr. Dyar is available for discussion 

before, during and after school hours.  He is glad to 

assist students of all grade levels, and their families, 

plan for a good future. 

Contact:   

Jerry Dyar (258-4533) ~ jdyar@marywalker.org 



DID YOU KNOW ... 

There’s a voter ballot  

return deadline? 

 

Ballots were mailed to the Stevens County 

general public in the Mary Walker School 

District on January 23, 2013.  All voter 

ballots must be postmarked / mailed by 

February 12, 2013.  Also, please remember to 

sign the back of your ballot envelope … 

otherwise, your vote may be invalidated. 

PLEASE 

VOTE 


